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Charleston Conference Registration Opens 
  

Join NACUSAC for supervisory committee training in 
historic Charleston. In addition to educational 
sessions focused on accounting, auditing, 
compliance and more, attendees and their 
registered guest will enjoy an  evening cruise on 
Charleston Harbor featuring sunset views, a 
delicious buffet dinner, full bar, DJ, and... 

LEARN MORE>> 
 

 

  

 

   
   

April Webinar Announced! 
  

Join us for April's webinar entitled "The Supervisory 
Committee's Role in Reviewing Annual Audited 
Financial Statements." Supervisory Committee 
members, Board members, and internal auditors of 
Credit Unions will gain a comprehensive 
understanding of their roles in reviewing annual 
audited financial statements. Through this session, 
participants will gain the necessary tools to... 

LEARN MORE>> 
 

 

  

 

   
   

NACUSAC Launches New Online Experience 
  

https://nationalassociationofcreditunionsupervisoryandauditingcommittee.growthzoneapp.com/ap/r/11bda7309bec4e0b9eeb6cb37d9621c8
https://nationalassociationofcreditunionsupervisoryandauditingcommittee.growthzoneapp.com/ap/r/7bc74220d19e4590914b2018e1b370f6
https://nationalassociationofcreditunionsupervisoryandauditingcommittee.growthzoneapp.com/ap/r/2c6a282cc3114043b4c9c86fbb695b45


A brand-new website and membership system has 
been launched to create a more valuable, user-
friendly, and efficient experience for NACUSAC 
members and visitors. Here are highlights of the new 
site: 
1. Clean design, easy navigation, intuitive features 
2. Centralized billing and event registrations 
3. Ability to track CPEs and NACUSAC University 
credits 
4. Member Hub directory and document sharing 
platform 

SEE FOR YOURSELF>> 
 

 

  

 

   
   

Election Committee Now Accepting Nominations 
  

Three terms are expiring at the 2025 Annual 
Business Meeting being held on Friday, June 20 in 
Charleston, South Carolina.  Nominations must be 
received by the Election Committee Chair no later 
than Friday, March 28, 2025. To submit a 
nomination or to find out more about what is 
involved, please contact Mike Kucera, NACUSAC 
Election Committee Chair. 

EMAIL TO GET INVOLVED>> 
 

 

 

 

 

   
 

NACUSAC Welcomes New Members! 

In February, two credit unions joined NACUSAC: 

• Coastline Federal Credit Union in Jacksonville, Florida 

• Utah Power Credit Union in Murray, Utah 
  

NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF CREDIT UNION SUPERVISORY & AUDITING 
COMMITTEES 
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